
EXPRESSION OF INTEREST

taxi service
HFC Bank invites written proposals from 
reputable companies for provision of 
providing taxi services to all its branches 
on needs basis.

Tenders are invited for Central, Western and 
Northern regions and reputable company shall 
tender for one or all the regions.

All submission should be sealed  and  marked: 
“TENDER # 003/2020 Tender for Taxi Services" and 
addressed to:

The Chairman
Tender Committee
HFC Bank
PO Box 161
Suva.

Or dropped into the Tender Box provided at Level 
3, HFC Centre, 371 Victoria Parade, Suva. Tenders 
close on Friday 13th March 2020 at 4.00pm.

HFC Bank reserves the right to select a firm for 
contract negotiations based on the content of the 
bid and relevant information obtained concerning 
past performance. Any cost associated in 
submitting the tender to be borne by the contractor. 
In addition, HFC Bank reserves the right, without 
prejudice, to reject any and all bids.
      
For any queries or to obtain further information, 
please contact Senior Administration Officer Mr. 
Rajneel Sharma on telephone 3239124/9991275,
or e-mail rajneels@hfc.com.fj or General 
Manager Finance & Administration, Mr. Rajnesh 
Deo on telephone 3239120/9991023 or e-mail 
rajneshd@hfc.com.fj


